
ENTERPRISE RESOURCE PLANNING 
UPDATE

• Implementation scheduled for completion end of February has moved to end of 

March 

• due to new tax law implementation and difficulties in programming customizations

• Negotiated no additional CGI costs ($120,000 savings)

• Costs still within approved budget of $18,563,271

• Request to approve a retroactive contract change request (CR)

• Not asking for additional funding 

• Requires 3/5 vote

• Correct some misinformation that was disseminated at the January 31 budget 

committee



ENTERPRISE RESOURCE PLANNING UPDATE

• Retroactive change request 

• Work and funding previously approved by BoS to be implemented by the previous Project 

Management Team

• That team was required to exit 1 week prior to beginning the implementation

• The new Project Management team was not prepared to complete the work on such short 

notice

• Critical hardware implementation 

• Requested CGI to do the work

• Simply exchanging one implementer for another

• No additional funding required

• Need a 3/5 vote








